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From: Katherine Edmond <xxxxxxxxx.xxxxxx@xxx.xx.xx>  
Sent: Wednesday, 12 December 2018 4:02 PM
To: Sarah Boyd <xxxxx.xxxx@xxx.xx.xx>
Subject: FW: Information about counselling

From: Grant Guilford <xxxxx.xxxxxxxx@xxx.xx.xx > 
Sent: Thursday, 27 September 2018 11:10 PM
To: Katherine Edmond <xxxxxxxxx.xxxxxx@xxx.xx.xx >
Subject: RE: Information about counselling

Looking good.
Grant

Professor Grant Guilford
Vice-Chancellor | Tumu Whakarae

From: Katherine Edmond 
Sent: Thursday, 27 September 2018 2:39 PM
To: Grant Guilford <xxxxx.xxxxxxxx@xxx.xx.xx >
Subject: Information about counselling

Hi Grant, we have put a story about the counselling support and services we offer on the front
page of the Current Students Hub. We are also linking to this on our Facebook page (on the basis
that our responsibility to show what we do outweighs the criticism we know the post will
receive).

https://www.victoria.ac.nz/news/2018/09/student-counselling-at-victoria-university-of-
wellington
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Student Counselling
Victoria University of Wellington is committed to
supporting students and providing a range of
counselling and wellbeing services on campus.






